
First -Year Parent  
Publication of The Retention Office 

Your student might be undecided 

about their major, or questioning if 

they are in the right one. Capital has 

multiple resources to assist your   

student: 

 

Career Development: This office will 

work with your student to explore 

their interests, skills, and values to 

see what majors and careers fit them 

best. They also hold Changing Your 

Major workshops throughout the year, 

that help students understand the  

majors available at Capital. Click the 

link above for more information. 

 

Faculty Advisers: Vlro pqrabkq$p    

faculty adviser is also a great        

resource. If they have questions 

about their current major, or want to 

explore another major at Capital, 

their adviser can point them in the 

right direction and recommend who 

to talk to here at the University. 

Spring Break Edition  

You can always reach me by calling 614.236.6694 or by 

email at parents@capital.edu. -Brad       

Issue 5 

http://www.capital.edu/majors-careers/


If your student has not chosen a major or is thinking 

about changing their major Spring Break is a great time 

to have the major discussion. Your student does not 

have to know what he or she wants to do with the rest of 

his or her life. Remember, a degree does not lock a   

person into that career. The choice of major is about 

what kind of foundation would best serve the variety of 

careers your student is likely to have. 

 

The internet can be a great resource when trying to    

determine a major/career. Consider viewing               

The Princeton Review, College Board Career Browser, 

and the Bureau of Labors Occupational Outlook       

Handbook with your student. 

 

Students who are ready to declare a major, or need to 

change their major, can do so by obtaining the         

necessary form from the Obdfpqo^o$p Lccf`b, located in 

the Student Services Center on the first floor of Yochum 

Hall. 

The Major Discussion  

March 28 - April 1 - Easter Recess 

April 8 & 9 - Fall Registration  

           Opens for First-Year         

   Students  

April 10 - Honors Convocation 

April 26 - Classes End 

April 29 - May 2 - Final Examination 

   Period 

May 4 - Commencement  

Upcoming Dates  

http://www.princetonreview.com/majors.aspx
http://www.collegeboard.com/html/careerbrowser.html
http://www.bls.gov/oco/
http://www.bls.gov/oco/
http://www.capital.edu/registrar/

